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Dear Parents 

Royal Oaks World School welcomes you  to our June newsletter!  

This month has been filled with exciting events and memorable 

moments that have brought our school community closer 

together. 
 

From engaging orientation programs and vibrant celebrations to 

special activities promoting health and creativity, our students 

have had an enriching and joyful start to their academic year. 
 

In this edition, we are delighted to share the highlights of the 

various events and activities that took place, celebrating the 

energy, enthusiasm, and growth of our young learners.  
 

We appreciate your continued support and involvement in 

making these experiences meaningful for our children. 
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JUNE 10, 2024 
PARENTS ORIENTATION 
Royal Oaks World School Orientation Program 
designed for pre-primary parents and students. 
This event marked a significant step in welcoming 
our newest members into the school community. 
 

The orientation commenced with a warm 
welcome to all the parents and children. Our 
Headmistress Ruma Biswas, addressed the 
gathering, emphasizing the importance of a 
strong partnership between parents and the 
school to ensure the holistic development of our 
young learners.Throughout the program, 
parents received crucial information about our 
educational philosophy, curriculum, and the daily 
schedule by our coordinator Swati Choubey. 

 Our dedicated teachers introduced themselves 
and provided insights into their teaching 
methodologies, ensuring parents understand 
how we create a nurturing and stimulating 
environment for the children. 
 

Additionally, we discussed key policies on health, 
safety, and communication, underscoring our 
commitment to maintaining a safe and 
supportive atmosphere. 

Parents were encouraged to engage with the 
school community and participate actively in 
their child's educational journey. 

Interactive sessions allowed parents to ask 
questions and express their concerns, fostering a 
sense of openness and collaboration. 

The event concluded with a tour of the school 
facilities, where parents and children could 
explore the vibrant learning spaces. 
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JUNE 14, 2024 
WELCOME PARTY 
 
The welcome party held for our Senior 
Kindergarten (Sr. KG) students as they embark 
on their new academic year. 
 

The event was designed to help our young 
learners feel comfortable and enthusiastic 
about the journey ahead. 
 

The welcome party started with a lively and 
warm greeting from our teachers, who 
introduced themselves and set the tone for a 
day filled with fun and excitement. The children 
were treated to a variety of engaging activities, 
including interactive games, creative arts and 
crafts and story time. 
 

Our aim was to create a joyful and relaxed 
environment where the children could socialize 
with their peers and teachers, helping them 
build new friendships and become familiar with 
their surroundings. The smiles and laughter 
throughout the event were a testament to the 
success of our efforts. 
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JUNE 18, 2024 
TEACHERS WORKSHOP 
 
Royal Oaks World School organized a workshop 
for teachers where Mrs. Surbhi Arora took a 
session on Experiential Learning, Art Integration 
& Happy Curriculum learning. Workshop 
provided exposure to new teaching methods, 
classroom management techniques, and 
curriculum development strategies. 
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JUNE 21, 2024 
YOGA DAY WITH DAD 
 
"Yoga Day with Dad" event, where our students 
had the wonderful opportunity to practice yoga 
alongside their fathers.  
 

This special day was filled with joy, bonding, and 
the benefits of yoga for both mind and body. 
The event began with a warm welcome from 
our staff, followed by a brief introduction to the 
significance of International Yoga Day. Our 
young student of class -4 as yoga instructors 
then guided everyone through a series of 
simple yet effective yoga poses designed for all 
skill levels. 
 

Fathers and children participated 
enthusiastically, creating a heartwarming and 
energetic atmosphere.. 
The main focus of the day was on fostering a 
strong parent-child connection through shared 
physical activity. It was a delight to see the 
children and their dads working together, 
encouraging each other, and sharing smiles and 
laughter throughout the session. The 
experience not only promoted physical well-
being but also strengthened the emotional 
bond between fathers and their children. 
 

After the yoga session, there was a relaxing 
cool-down period, followed by a brief 
meditation to help everyone unwind and reflect 
on the experience. 
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JUNE 28, 2024 
RED DAY CELEBRATION 
Red Day Celebration and Colouring Competition. 
The day was a spectacular success, filled with a 
variety of activities that delighted and engaged 
our students. 
 

The celebration began with a burst of energy as 
the children dressed in red gathered for a fun-
filled day. 
 

The atmosphere was set with cheerful red rhymes, 
songs, and dances, creating a lively and 
enthusiastic start to the festivities. The children 
enjoyed singing and dancing together, fostering a 
sense of unity and joy. 
 

Our outdoor games and activities were all themed 
around the color red, providing the children with 
both fun and educational experiences. From red 
relay races to scavenger hunts for red objects, the 
activities were designed to enhance their physical 
skills and creativity while reinforcing their 
understanding of colors. 

The craft activity was another highlight, where the 
children created beautiful red-themed art pieces. 
The Red Day Parade was a sight to behold, with 
the children proudly showcasing their red attire. It 
was a moment of pride and excitement for 
everyone involved, and the children enjoyed 
marching. 
 

The colouring competition was the perfect way to 
conclude the celebration. The children eagerly 
participated, showcasing their artistic talents as 
they colored pictures with shades of red and other 
colours. The competition encouraged creativity 
and fine motor skills, and it was wonderful to see 
the children's excitement and enthusiasm. 


